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26/07/2020  08:58:152020/2842/L COMMNT Ms Amelia 

Gentleman

I object to this proposed development at 25a, which would heighten a sense of enclosure and allow 

overlooking in relation to habitable windows in no26 next door. It will reduce light coming into the garden and 

into the lower ground floor basement and ground floor of no26.
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